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Bulletin Board Presentation: Hope View Elementary
Christy Luckey, Principal of Hope View Elementary, alongside TK teacher Ms. Audie
Kuns, shared how the school is enhancing family engagement strategies, inspired by
professional development from Ron Mirr’s framework. Hope View adopted various
initiatives, including interactive Back-to-School Nights and Social Emotional
Learning (SEL) practices, like personalized greetings and restorative circles. Family
engagement events have been highly successful, with activities that help parents
understand their child’s development and learning needs. Hope View also
embraced the challenge of conducting home visits to strengthen connections. These efforts foster deeper
partnerships between families and the school, contributing to the students’ academic, social, and emotional
success.

Celebrating Our PBIS Implementation AwardWinners
We are proud to congratulate all of our schools that have earned the
Positive Behavioral Interventions and Supports (PBIS) Implementation
Awards for the 2023-24 school year!
Gold: College View, Star View
Silver: Circle View, Golden View, Hope View, Lake View, Marine View,
Mesa View, Oak View, Vista View, Westmont
Bronze: Harbour View, Village View

PBIS is an approach that prioritizes students' emotional and behavioral growth, fostering increased
engagement while reducing behavioral challenges. By helping schools implement evidence-based
behavioral strategies, PBIS supports the development of positive social and emotional outcomes for every
student.

Golden View School HVAC Report
Interim Superintendent Dr. Julianne Hoefer delivered a presentation outlining the District's
recommendation for students to remain at Golden View during the 2024-25 school year. Provisions will be
made to ensure the comfort and safety of students and staff until the Heating, Ventilation, and Air
Conditioning (HVAC) system is replaced during summer 2025. This recommendation was based on a
community feedback survey and staff preferences. The Board concurred with the District's
recommendation to keep students on campus for the school year. The presentation can be accessed here.

Overnight Field Trip Presentation
Dr. Alice Lee, Assistant Superintendent, Educational Services, presented the District’s subsidy
recommendation for overnight field trips. There are two subsidies: for those field trips within Orange
County, the District will provide free transportation to and from the destination, along with a $50 per pupil
allocation; for trips outside of Orange County, a $50 per pupil allocation would still be provided. Staff was
directed to bring additional options for consideration at the October 8, 2024, Board meeting. View the full
presentation here.

Next Board Meeting is Tuesday, October 8, 2024

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1DTh5r0L5qtUeDatpmt6RB8uMskzvauKW/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LeSX65c4YRRZvpbQx8gRoNVAzkUQepxf/view?usp=sharing

